
Improve your golf 
performance and prevent 
injuries with Bon Secours 
Therapy Center’s Summer 
Special Offer. Three 
sessions for $200 when you 
book now until June 18. 
Call today for more 
information (864)254-5899.

Post a Pic and WIN! Great 
prizes to won when you 
take a picture of yourself 
doing anything outside 
the club with a Sportsclub 
Swooshman in the shot. 
Post the pic to Facebook, 
tag Sportsclub, and let us 
post it, and you could win! 
Prizes for most creative, 
most likes, and furthest 
traveled. See the front 
desk for details or visit 
SportsclubSC.com.

•

•

•

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

Last minute 
spots still 

available for 
Sportsclub Kids 
Summer Camps! 
Sign up today!

2 3 4 5            

6 7

($) Youth 
Experience

4:00pm-6:00pm

8 9 

($) Pickleball 
Clinic

12:00pm-1:00pm

($) Youth 
Experience

4:00pm-6:00pm

10

($) Pickleball 
Clinic

6:00pm-7:00pm

11 12        

Tennis Social
8:30am-10:00am

($) Youth Experience
7:00pm-9:00pm

13 14 15 16           
($) Pickleball 

Clinic
12:00pm-1:00pm 

17
($) Pickleball 

Clinic
6:00pm-7:00pm

18 19       

($) Youth Experience
4:00pm-6:00pm

($) Youth Experience
7:00pm-9:00pm

20 
Happy 

Father’s Day!
Club Hours:

Normal Opening 
Time - 5:00pm;
No Childcare;

No Group Fitness

21 22 23 
($) Pickleball 

Clinic
12:00pm-1:00pm

24
($) Pickleball 

Clinic
6:00pm-7:00pm

Beginner 
Racquetball 

Clinic 
7:00pm-8:00pm

25

 

26          

Tennis Social
8:30am-10:00am 

 

27                      28 29

Raised Barre 
Quarterly 

Launches begin 
today!

30
($) Pickleball 

Clinic
12:00pm-1:00pm
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K
EY Greenville Five Forks

General Info or
Multiple Locations

Express-
Simpsonville

information@SportsclubSC.com

Please contact us 
for more information!QUESTIONS?


